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Welcome incoming Class of 2019

Congratulations to the active Army officers newly notified by HQDA for
senior service college education at the United States Army War College. 

In addition to these are competitively selected officers of the Army National
Guard and Reserve, Navy, Air Force, Marine Corps, Coast Guard: senior
federal agency civilians and as many as 80 International Fellows from
countries around the globe.

The planning guidance for all students of the Resident Class of 2019, Aug.
2018 - June 2019, is at www.armywarcollege.edu/experience. 

Having problems viewing The Experience page on Internet Explorer, turn
off "Compatibility View": select "Tools"/"Compatibility View Settings"
uncheck the box that reads, “Display intranet sites in Compatibility View.”

RELATED LINKS

The Carlisle Experience

http://www.armywarcollege.edu/experience
https://www.armywarcollege.edu/experience/index.cfm
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